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I oppose the Vendor Tax, as a tax should not be implemented on a primary place of residence as 

this is unfair and unjust. If this tax were to go ahead then the vendor would not be able to afford to 

purchase "like for like". Also it will be detrimental for the economy as people will not want to sell 

and therefore future development will be stifled. 


